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1st June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you had a wonderful half term and enjoyed the glorious sunshine. 
 
The government’s announcement on Thursday 28th May, indicated that as a country we have met the 
five tests that were set out at the beginning of lockdown and therefore schools are being asked to open 
to more pupils. 
 
The safety of our pupils and staff continues to be our highest priority. Following our letter dated 
19.5.20, which is on our school website, we would like to reassure parents that we are continuing to 
carefully plan and prepare for more pupils to return to school on 8th June.  
 
Thank you to all parents/carers for completing the survey sent last term. In line with our risk assessments 
and government guidelines, those parent/carers who have completed the survey wishing that their child 
returns to school unfortunately does not automatically guarantee your child will receive a place from 8th 
June. 
 
We will contact you directly by email by Wednesday 3rd June if your child has a place from 8th June and 
will provide further information in line with our re-opening procedures. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mrs A Birch   Miss M Jones 
Executive Headteacher Head of School 
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